June 08, 2017

Albert Foo



## Dear Albert,

Your generosity is helping us meet the needs of the growing number of ar-risk youth in Washtenaw County. Thank you for your donation to Ozone House in the amount of \$250.00 in honor of Candy Wei which we received by online payment.

"When you help a youth in need today, you are helping all the people they touch in the future. No one sees that as much as I do, so ...thank you."

- Matthew Kimmins Ozone House graduate

On behalf of our board, staff, volunteers, and most importantly the youth and families we meet each day, thank you for making a difference.

Warmest regards,

allie Schacher mank

Allie Schachter

Ozone House is a 501(c)(3)nonprofit organization in good standing with the Internal Revenue Service. As such, your contribution is tax deductible. Please keep this letter for your income tax records as your receipt for the above mentioned gift, and as verification that no goods or services were provided by Ozone House in exchange for this donation.

Board of Directors Michael Cole President

Soni Mithani, JD Vice President

Andrew Gilroy Treasurer

Kristin Johnson, DDS Secretary

Susan Allison

Nakisha Chaney, JD

David Hartmann

Lisa Jackson, PhD

Julia Jenista

Ashley Jones

Carlton Lartigue

Emily Moore Marshall, MPH

Brodie Reminaton

Rich Wiese

Emeritus Board Robert Holmes, PhD Constance Jones, JD David Keren, MD Ethel Lee Lynn Martin John Palladino, PhD Karen Staller, JD, PhD Angela Williams

Ex Officio

Katie Doyle, MSW Executive Director Dear Professor Wang,

Two weeks ago I took a trip to Boston and New York City. While I was in Boston, I roamed the city, visited friends, and of course, toured the MIT campus. My initial goal in visiting Boston was to say thank you in person for the award. Unfortunately when I visited your co-worker across the hall, she told me you were in China. Nevertheless, I was able to see and experience an amazing city during my visit.

Even though we weren't able to meet in person, I would like to say thank you for the award. It is an honor to have received this before I head off into the real, post-graduate world. It is incredibly inspiring to witness people like yourself contribute to students that you have never met, so they can pursue their goals while studying abroad. So I thank you not only for the award, but for also being a role model for students like myself.

Lastly, whenever I receive an award I do my very best to contribute and pass on my gift to the rest of world. I have attached a thank you letter from a local Ann Arbor nonprofit agency called the Ozone House that provide shelter and other services for homeless and high-risk youth and their families. I chose the Ozone house as I read the history of your daughter and felt that it was best suited....

I hope to someday meet in person to say thank you.

Sincerely, Albert Foo